
Commission Agenda Memo (Frontload Refuse Collection Truck bid) 
 
The City of Dickinson Solid Waste/Recycling Division received 1 bid for the purchase of one (1) 
Frontload Refuse Collection Truck. It is the recommendation of Public Works city staff to purchase 
the 2025 Peterbilt 520 chassis with a New Way body from Northland Truck Sales for a total cost 
with trade-ins of $298,150. The City of Dickinson will be replacing a 2017 Peterbilt chassis with a 
New Way front-load body that has met the replacement schedule terms to maintain an efficient 
equipment fleet. This is a 2025 budgeted equipment purchase of $390,000 on a 5-year lease. 
 
 


